
 

 

 

Thursday 24th November 2022 

‘Hey Ewe’ – Christmas Production 

Dear Parents   

 
We have been busy planning a performance of ‘Hey Ewe’ by Wagtails and Robins. 
 
In Religious Education the children will be looking at the Nativity story, so all of our learning will 
link to our performance. The children will perform in the school hall, and this year we would like 
to invite parents into school to watch.  Due to seating restrictions - we are only able to invite 2 
adults per family for each of the two performances. (Non-school siblings are welcome and are 
the parent’s responsibility at all times). If other family members (maximum of 2 people) would 
like to come, they will need to attend on the other performance day.  The event will be ticketed 
and you can collect your four tickets from the school office from 5th December.  If there are any 
‘spare’ tickets available for either day once everyone has collected them – we will let you know 
and these will be distributed on a ‘first come, first served’ basis. 
 
You will be not be able to take photos and videos of your own child during the performance.  We 
appreciate that parents find this difficult but we have children who cannot be photographed and 
even subtle filming is not permissible and you will be spoken to and asked to stop.  Time will be 
allowed at the end for you to take photos of your child in their costumes. 
 
The performance dates and times are as follows; 
 
Monday 12th December at 2pm 
Tuesday 13th December at 9am 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Mrs Shutler, Mrs Fricker, Mrs Carey and Mrs Hodge 
Wagtails and Robins class teachers 


